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Public Notice 
 Sacramento Superior Court Deploys  

New Case Management System 
Effective April 24, 2023  

 

Sacramento Superior Court will deploy a new case management system known as 
eCourt, on Monday, April 24, 2023 for the following case types: Civil, Mental Health, 
Probate, and Civil Harassment Restraining Orders. Over the last year and a half our 
team has been working tirelessly with Journal Technologies Inc. to develop eCourt, a 
paperless case management system that is currently in operation in many other 
California Superior Courts. Following deployment, public can expect to view and 
download documents through the Court’s website and the Court will work towards 
implementing eFiling for eCourt case types.  

Friday April 21, 2023 through Friday, April 28, 2023: 

o All Civil front counters at the Gordon D. Schaber Courthouse and the Hall of 
Justice will be closed to in-person assistance.    

o Parties or attorney’s filing documents or requesting copies will be directed to 
the drop box. Documents will be file stamped with the drop box date and 
processed in the order they were received. 

o Hearings will go forward as scheduled in the courtroom. During this time of 
implementation there could be issues or delays that affect the court’s ability to 
handle all matters set for hearing.  

o The Court will continue to process Civil Harassment Restraining Orders. All 
parties can receive assistance with filing at the Gordon D. Schaber 
Courthouse, Room 102, Window 18. 

Civil Self-Help Services will continue to offer assistance to self-represented litigants at 
the Hall of Justice located at 813 6th Street, Room 117.   

It’s always a challenge to implement a new case management system, so we ask for 
your patience during the first few weeks. Additional information will be available on the 
Court’s internet site following deployment. 


